
Jacob Veaughn 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01617-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, January 27, 2021 10:55 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: Docket No 20200226-SU Application 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200226. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: pollyjack [mailto :pollyjack@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 10:43 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Fwd : Docket No 20200226-SU Application 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: pollyjack <pollyjack@aol.com> 
Date: January 27, 2021 at 10:39:23 AM EST 
To: commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket No 20200226-SU Application 

Dear Commissioner, 

Please be advised that I am concerned about the quality of water on Knight and Don Pedro 
Islands ( Palm Island.) Septic tanks have been proven to be a contributor to red tide outbreaks, 
and because of this, we must convert to a central sewer system. 

I am in total support of approving the proposal to provide wastewater service in Charlotte 
County by Environmental Utilities,LLC. 

May you consider approving the Environmental Utilities proposal for this most 
important project. The following support this acceptance. 

1. This improvement must be made as soon as possible. Some of the septic tanks are 
very old and need to be replaced. As you may know, the local septic maintenance 
companies. - Martin Septic, SOS and Englewood Environmental - are repamng 
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septic tanks often each week. 
 
2. The Application for the certificate is for the installation of the sewer lines which will 
be connected to Charlotte County Waste Water treatment plan. 
President Jack Boyer, of  Environmental Utilities, LLC has had years of installing  
water lines experience.  Surely, he is well qualified to install the sewer lines. 
 
3. Once you have approved the application for Environmental Utilities, President 
Boyer, must and will,  apply for and receive all applicable permits. These as you know,    will 
require proper materials, inspections of all work done, attention to deadlines 
etc. 
As added protection, may you consider that these permits require a Bond to 
cover all costs to complete the installation if Environmental Utilities were to 
default. 
 
4. Thank you for your service as a Commissioner, and thank you for your role 
in approving the final cost of sewer lines installation and the monthly rates. 
This will insure that all costs will be fair and equitable. 
 
Thank you for your consideration to this most important issue. The sooner the 
sewer system is completed, the healthier our Gulf and our Island will be. 
 
                                                       Sincerely, 
                                                        Margaret H. Woodworth 
                                                        7442 Palm Island Drive 
                                                        Cape Haze, Florida  33946  
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


